To all of Fresh Pond Reservation’s visitors, neighbors, and extended community: we want to
assure you we are monitoring the COVID-19 Pandemic as part of the City of Cambridge’s
official safety precautions.

We want everyone to stay safe and enjoy their visit to the City’s active drinking water supply,
there are a few things that everyone to be aware of:

* The Ranger Station and restrooms will remain closed to the public at this time.
Portable restrooms are available at all parking lots. The Water Department building
is open to the public by appointment only.

* All visitors are expected to abide by current City policy regarding masks, which are
required in all public spaces.

* Right-of-way is given to all users travelling in a clockwise direction (water on your
right) around the main path. Counter-clockwise users must yield to oncoming
traffic. All side-trails are considered two-way traffic areas.

* All public events and programs are considered on hold for the time being.

To speak with a Ranger call: (508) 562-7605, in case of emergency call 9-1-1
Visit the City of Cambridge’s dedicated webpage at cambridgeMA.gov/covid19 for general

resources, safety guides, and updates and information about policy, schools, libraries and
more from the Cambridge Public Health Department and the Office of the City Manager.

Best regards,
The City of Cambridge Water Department
and the staff at Fresh Pond Reservation



https://www.cambridgema.gov/covid19

